ROAD USE PERMIT

FLNR USE ONLY
Road Use Permit holder required by
District Manager to maintain the FSR
Name/telephone number

SCHEDULE “A”
Date: September 14, 2021 File: 11360-20 / RUP20 106 OT A01
FSR Name/Project Number FSR Section to be Used If Off-
Branch Highway,
No. Indicate
Vehicle Size
A,B,or C
From Next
Section
km to km
East Canoe FSR / 0579 01 5.0 350 | 0 - Joan J. House /5-22

The dimensions and weights of vehicles not indicated for off-highway use shall conform to Ministry of Transportation and

Infrastructure.

FS 102 2013/11/20
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SCHEDULE “A” (continued)

OFF-HIGHWAY VEHICLE SIZE

The dimensions and weights of vehicles to be used on the road(s) shall conform to
Option A, B, or C and be shown on previous section.

A

Length:
Width:
Height:

B

Length:
Width:
Height:

Length:
Width:
Height:

FS 102 2013/11/20

B BB B8 B

88 B

Overhang beyond rear trailer bunk: m
Weight Axle (Tandem): kg
GVW: kg
Overhang beyond rear trailer bunk: m
Weight Axle (Tandem): kg
GVW: kg
Overhang beyond rear trailer bunk: m
Weight Axle (Tandem): kg
GVW: kg
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BRITISH
COLUMBIA

File: 11360-20/RUP20-106-OT
September 14, 2021

BKB Cedar Manufacturing Ltd.
Box 638

2940 Museum Road

McBride, British Columbia
VO0J 2E0

Dear Licensee:

Attached is a Schedule A of Road Use Permit RUP20-106-OT-A01 dated September
14, 2021, which specifically cancels and replaces Schedule A for Road Use Permit
RUP20-106-OT dated October 16, 2020.

The purpose of this letter is to notify users that Joan J. House is the new Designated
Maintainer of the East Canoe FSR (0579.01).

As a licensee or permittee, please be aware that you have obligations under
WorkSafeBC legislation to ensure safe operations and communicate known hazards to
your workers. Further, under the Forest and Range Practices Act, you have an
obligation to share in reasonable costs for road maintenance. You are responsible for
contacting the Designated Maintainer to make arrangements for cost sharing. It is also
necessary to review the Forest Road Procedures (FRP) that have been developed for
use on all forest roads within the Prince George Natural Resource District (these
procedures are available at http://www.for.gov.bc.ca/dpg/ForestRoads/FSRIndex.htm).

The FRP’s are a critical part of the system that is improving road safety within the
Prince George area.

This letter and attached Schedule A form an integral part of the Road Use Permit
document and should be attached thereto.

Yours truly,

4
2407
f rar#i on behalf of,
v

John Huybers, RPF
District Manager



